
School Uniform 

Lost Property 

All lost property will be available in the spare 

classroom on the Lower Balcony for you to collect. 

Mon 22 July - 3pm 

Tues 23 July - 9am & 3pm 

Anything not collected by 9am Wed 24th July will 

be reused or recycled. 

Pre-loved uniform 

 We will also have our 

pre-loved uniform 

available for you to 

take. 

New uniform 

We will also be selling 

off branded new 

uniform (cash or 

cheque only) 


